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Photography student 
documenting life 
at St. Kizito
Western Kentucky University student, Bryan 
Anselm, is a nineteen year old college junior 
majoring in photojournalism. 

He discovered 4 Oneworld on-line and inquired 
about an Internship in Uganda. 
Unfortunately, 4 Oneworld did not have a 
program or any funds available to help him in 
his quest to travel to Africa and document the 
culture. 

Bryan said he wanted to “…travel to Uganda 
and photograph the St. Kizito School to help 
promote 4OneWorld and its mission to provide 
education to impoverished children. I plan to 
document the school in order to show people 
what life is like for the children in Uganda. The 
trip will also be a valuable learning experience 
for me and allow me to use my photography to 
help others. I hope that my images will 
enlighten people about some of the many 
issues in Uganda and move them to help make 
a difference.”

Bryan succeeded in making this a reality! He 
arrived in Uganda on May26th and he will stay 
through the end of July. 

“I was impressed with Bryan’s enthusiasm and 
motivation to make this happen. We are so 
pleased to have Bryan photographing at St. 
Kizito. He is a talented photographer and we 
are looking forward to seeing his images.”
stated 4 Oneworld director, Tara McKinney.

Are you 4 Oneworld?
Your financial contribution 

is essential  to
educate, inspire and empower

the students at the 
St. Kizito School in Uganda. 

4 Oneworld needs your help
to provide computer literacy 

through 2010.

www.4oneworld.org/donate or 
PO Box 51304 

Kalamazoo, MI 49005 

Thank you for your support!

Bryan Anslem


